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HAVILAH MAJOR RAFFLE    

Once again it is time for our 

annual major raffle.  

All prizes are for Goods/

Services at Retailer/s of 

choice  

1ST Prize $10,000  

2nd Prize  $5,000  

PLUS 10 x $500  early 

bird prizes  

Tickets are $100 each and 

payment can be made over  

10 weeks  

Please  ask your friends and relatives if they would 

like a ticket or you may like to have a family  

Syndicate.  

Only 410 tickets available so the odds are very good.    

 This is an important part of our fundraising 

program each year with the proceeds  used 

towards capital purchases such as equipment.    

We would very much appreciate your support.   

To purchase a ticket or collect a book to sell, 

please contact Raeleen 54617 380 or  

Reception 5461 7387     

ANZAC DAY 25/04/2020  

They shall not grow old,  

as we that are left grow old;  

Age shall not weary them,  

nor the years condemn.  

At the going down of the sun and in the 

morning .  

We will remember them.  

 

10th April - 13th April  
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Answers to  Quiz  

WEIRD and WONDERFUL WORDS  

 

FUNAMBULIST: a tightrope walker  

1. 1000. 

2. Bonnie Doon 

3. Dollar. 

4. Vermouth. 

With activities in communal areas and visitors limited by strategies in 

place to  control any outbreak of coronavirus within Havilah facilities, 

Ipads have been purchased so that residents are  able to  contact with 

family on face book, Skype, Zoom  and other forms of social media.   

Residents will also be able to use the Ipads to read newspapers and peri-

odicals and play scrabble,  other word games, solitaire  and other other 

card games and colour by numbers according to their various interests.  

Residents will be able to use the Ipads in small groups or  within their 

own room.   Lifestyle staff will assist you to become familiar with using 

these.  We will have these ready for distribution shortly.  

  Desk top computers in common areas have also been updated. 

�$���J�U�R�X�S���R�I���+�H�D�W�K���D�Q�G�����0�H�O�D�O�H�X�F�D�����U�H�V�L�G�H�Q�W�V���H�Q�M�R�\�H�G���D���O�X�Q�F�K���R�X�W�L�Q�J���W�R�����&�D�U�R�O�L�Q�H�·�V���5�H�V�W�D�X�U�D�Q�W���D�W���&�D�U�L�V��
brook recently.  With lots of quirky things to look at everyone was kept busy whilst enjoying some 

lovely food.  The  singing deer kept us all  entertained.  

A big thank you to staff who were rostered on for the day and those staff who volunteered their time 

to join us, Without the support from everyone the  outing  which put plenty of smiles on the residents 

faces would not have been possible. A big thank you also to Michael and Sally for being wonderful hosts 

on the day.  


